

Norfolk Farmers Market Steering Committee Meeting Monday, February 3, 2025

Present via Zoom: Committee members Lisa Auclair, Richard Tomaselli, Mary Jo Tomaselli, April Carter, Doug McDevitt, George Vinick, Margaret Saxe, Doug McDivitt

Lisa Auclair called the meeting to order at 5:03 p.m. and presented the financial report. The market account has a balance of \$4,999.37 with one invoice for Square Space outstanding.

The committee was informed that Angie Bollard has tendered her resignation.

General discussion on the future of the market at Norbrook Brewery and the need for umbrella insurance. April has contacted farmers and there is interest in a once-a-month market pending more information. It was suggested that we invite interested vendors to a meeting in March to lay out plans for the 2025 season. April will follow up.

Motion to adjourn at 6:23 p.m. Margaret, George.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Jo Tomasalli

Mary Jo Tomaselli